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Polio Vaccination for Travelers

The Philippines along with the other members of the Western Pacific Region has been
polio-free since 2000, According to the WHO, only Afghanistan and Pakistan remain
endemic to wild poliovirus at present. However, since May of 2015 up to January 2016, there

countries,

The Emergency Committee under the Internationa} Health Regulations {(IHR) states
that the spread of polio is a Public Health Emergency of Intemnational Concemn (PHEIC) and
that it is necessary to take certain actions to interrupt the spread of wild poliovirus.

Republic (PDR). You may also refer to this website address for complete listing of countries:
Qg_p://www.who.int/mediacentre/news/statements/.?{)] &/ 8th-IHR-emer2encv-committee-

prior to departure

For inquiries, please contact Department of Health — Family Health Office at 651-
7800 local 1726-1730.
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